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I,	and	many	other	young	Australians,	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	residential	
systems.	The	integration	of	renewable	energy	into	our	grid	systems	is	not	only	
fighting	global	warming,	aiding	grid	flexibility	and	security,	and	allowing	
individual	initiative	in	community	environments.		
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity,	
and	should	be	a	regulated	minimum	rather	than	a	benchmark.	Paying	solar	
generators	less	than	they	deserve	is	disappointing	for	a	country	that	should	be	
encouraging	solar	at	every	turn.	Australia	needs	to	step	up	on	the	world	stage	
with	regards	to	sustainability	and	renewable	energy,	and	a	higher	feed-in	tariff	
will	support	and	incentivise	individuals	and	families	to	get	involved	in	the	green	
revolution.		
	
Don't	let	us	fall	behind!	
	
Charlotte	Guthleben		
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